
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 November 2005 

1. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION UPDATE 
 
 Time has been allocated at Board meetings for residents’ association representatives to address the 

Board on local matters. 
 
 Mr Ron Fensom and Mrs Faye Parfitt, of the Halswell Residents’ Association, were in attendance.  

Issues discussed included the draft Aquatic Strategy, City Plan variations, flooding and footpaths. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


